
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
For the first three weeks of school, we are focusing on an art project with the theme "Under 
the Sea". In Starfish Class we are using an artist called Bonnie Steward as our inspiration. 
Bonnie Steward creates her art by going on beach cleans and collecting as much litter as she 
can find, using the litter to create fantastic pieces of art (you can see some examples of her 
work below). In order to help us to recreate these pieces of art as best we can, we are 
asking for "clean litter" donations. By this, I mean items such as newspapers, magazines, 
cereal boxes, crisps / chocolate wrappers that are clean inside, cardboard, coloured bags / 
paper, netting from around fruit, pieces of rope.  
 
If anybody would be able to bring any of the items listed above into school, we will be 
starting our collaging of the pictures around Wed 11th September and we would very much 
appreciate any items you may have at home. 
Thank you in advance, 
 
Kind regards, 
Miss Dockerty. 
 
 

 



 



 


